
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Key Dates 

19.10.18—Star assembly****** 

23.10.18—26.10.18—BOOK FAIR 

24.10.18—Individual and sibling 

photos (pre school age siblings 

photos from 8.30am) 

24.10.18—Parent’s Evening 

25.10.18—Vicar harvest            

assembly 9am—all welcome 

26.10.18—Oct dojo/spelling bee 

26.10.18—Finish for half term 

9.11.18—Y2 trip to Staircase 

House 

14.11.18—Y5 trip to Cineworld—

Space film 

20.11.18—Y5 Charles I Visitor day 

in school 

20.11.18—Nasal flu spray   

22.11.8—PCSO/Police Day for 

Y3, 4, 5, 6 

26.11.18—NSPCC Workshops 

and assemblies and parent 

workshop 

30.11.18—INSET DAY  

6.12.18—Hyde Christmas        

Markets 

7.12.18—Y4 class assembly/

Christmas Fair 

14.12.18—Christmas Jumper 

Day 

SUPERTATO WINS THE DAY! 

Well done to the children and staff in reception and nursery for yet 

again another great scarecrow in the annual Hyde Harvest Festival 

scarecrow competition!  They made Supertato and his super veggies!  

Even Sue Hendra the author of Supertato was impressed and tweeted 

a well done! 

Amazing! 

A great big thank you to all who made and 

bought cakes from the 

Macmillan cake stall!  

We made an                      

impressive £117!  An 

extra big thank you to 

Ellie and Charlotte and our student Megan for 

setting it up and running the stall!  Reception 

had great fun making their cakes and weighing 

the ingredients to make them balance with an 

egg! 

Online Safety Workshops for Parents 

On Monday 26th November, we will be hosting the 

NSPCC for children's safety assemblies and a par-

ent’s workshop where they want to help every 

family in the UK talk about and understand their 

children’s online world and help keep them safe. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Harvest—Reverend Sheila will be joining us on Thursday 25th October at 9am to help celebrate harvest.  

We will be asking for donations of tinned produce (baked beans, tomatoes etc) toiletries (toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, soap etc) to donate to the Rotary of Hyde who divide their donations between local worthy 

charities.  All welcome to our assembly at 9am 
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Tudor Time Lords! 

As part of Year 4’s ‘Were the Tudors really Terrible?’ topic, the children visited Bramhall Hall.  They loved 

exploring Bramall Hall and learning about the Davenport family that lived there. They played Tudor                 

instruments and made posies using herbs. They also dressed some of the class up in Tudor clothes. 

Check out @Y4Bradleygreen on twitter for more photos and art work from their Tudor topic.  

Before and After School Child Care 

Our care club will be opening its doors for the first time on Monday 5th November.  We have lots of names 

already registered, if you are interested and want your child to join us either before for breakfast or after 

school, see Mrs Wood in the office for a registration form.  If anyone has any jigsaws, books, games or    

puzzles they would be happy to donate to our care club (all ages!) please let us know!  

Sporting News! 

Our new year for sport has got off to a great start. We played against Russell Scott Primary school at       

football and lost 4-5 in the Kiley Cup.  We played Oakfield and drew 8-8, then lost 4-5 on penalties in the 

South Tameside FA Cup.  We played in the Hyde School's cluster in the Dodgeball tournament and were                          

undefeated winning the competition!  Follow us at @_TeamBG  

Nursery & Reception @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 2  @Y2Bradley 

Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen Year 4 @Y4Bradleygreen Year 5 @BradleygreenY5 Year 6 @y6bradleygreen  


